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May 22, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

As per my phone conversation-Note with the inspector on 10/30/2019, the inspector failed to 

mention the conversation that I mentioned about the feed lot has had environmental issues 

over the past 20 years. The Stant Feed Lot Operation was shut down at one point around 2003 

to 2006. They had to build a lagoon for manure run off so it wouldn’t destroy the nearby creek 

that flows through property feed lot operations. I also mentioned the manure reclamation in 

the south east corner of the property, with a pre-mix of material of lime, drywall, manure and it 

was rototilled together in row piles.  This is still in the SE corner of the property. My concern is 

that the operations of the Stant feed lot didn’t meet environmental regulations and are still 

ongoing. This is why the feed lot was running with less capacity of only 500 to 1000 head 

operations at the most.  Again, I mention that over the past 20 years numerous acreages and 

farmers have recited in the area nearby.  The improper removal of the runoff would cause our 

property values to decrease for the residents in the area.  I had questions and concerns 

regarding rules and regulations of feed lot operations, that one quarter of land, (160 acres) of a 

feed lot must have another adjacent quarter land that is deeded to the same owner, so that 

they can properly disposal and maintain feeding standards. 

Example: a 5000 head feed lot should have 5000 acres of deeded land to pasture or crop land 

to maintain feeding standards. 

In my opinion, regardless of how much rented or leased land you have, you should have deeded 

land next to your feed lot operations. 
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